
A MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF EDUCATION PRESIDENT 

Mr. Douglass  Bitteker 

 

On Thursday, July 10, 2014, the Board of Education appointed and announced Mr. Jose 

L. Carrion would take over on an interim basis as the Superintendent of the 

Wappingers Central School District.  Mr. Carrion is presently employed by the 

Wappingers Central School District as the Assistant Superintendent for Administration. 

During his interim appointment as Superintendent, the Board of Education will seek to 

appoint an Interim Assistant Superintendent for Administration at the July 21, 2104 

Board of Education meeting.   

 

The Board ‘s goal is to officially appoint a Superintendent for the District.  At the last 

Board meeting, the trustees were all in consensus that timelines need to be established 

and input from the community needs to be generated for the selection of the 

Superintendent.  On July 21, 2014, the Board will hold a public forum for the 

community to come and provide their input on the selection of the Superintendent. 

 

We welcome all community members to attend the public forum scheduled for July 21, 

2014,  from 6:30 – 8:30 PM at the Central Office Building at 167 Myers Corners Road. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


